Information note to the press (Press release No. 85/2012)

For Immediate release

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

Extension of last date to receive comments on ‘Consultation Paper on Continuation
of Support for Rural Wire-line Connections, Installed Before 1.4.2002 on Expiry of
the Current Subsidy’ dated 26.04.2012.

New Delhi, 2" May, 2012: Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI)
had invited comments from the stakeholders by issuing a Consultation Paper on
‘Continuation of Support for Rural Wire-line Connections, Installed Before 1.4.2002
on Expiry of the Current Subsidy’ dated 26.04.2012. The last date of receiving
comments was fixed 02.05.2012.

Keeping in view the request received from some of the stakeholders, the last

date of receiving comments has been extended upto 04.05.2012.
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